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 ARLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS Item C-1-g 

School Board Committee of the Whole on the 2022 Budget 
 
The Arlington School Board convened on Thursday March 4, 2021 at 7:30 PM at the Syphax 
Education Center, 2110 Washington Blvd., Arlington, VA.  
 
Present were: 
Monique O’Grady, Chair 
Barbara Kanninen, Vice Chair 
Cristina Diaz-Torres, Member  
Reid Goldstein, Member (participating virtually) 
David Priddy, Member  
 
Also present were: 
Dr. Francisco Durán, Superintendent 
Leslie Peterson, Assistant Superintendent, Finance and Management 
Brian Stockton, Chief of Staff 
Lisa Stengle, Executive Director, Planning and Evaluation 
Robert Ruiz, Principal Planner 
Matt Smith, Coordinator 
Dr. Grip, Projections consultant 
 
Ms. O’Grady called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM.   
 
The Board and staff discussed various aspects of the Superintendent’s Proposed FY 2022 Budget, 
and staff responded to Board questions.  The group also discussed enrollment projections and how 
they affect the FY 2022 budget. Staff responded to questions about how the projections were 
generated as well as the impact of the pandemic on current enrollment, as well as whether it will 
continue to affect the school population in the next year. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:36 PM. 
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